
 

North Westdale Neighborhood Association 

Minutes for March 27, 2019 Meeting - by Joan Winters - NWNA Secretary 

Called to order: 7:10 PM    

Attendance:  Approximately 50   

Approval of Minutes:  Tabled 

 

Welcome: NWNA President Martin Rubin welcomed attendees and introduced Andrew Kratzner, 

and team who gave a presentation and fielded questions about the 73-unit five story, mixed use, 

proposed development project, to be called Barringway, located at the west corner where Barrington, 

Gateway and Pearl meet. The attendees were attentive to the presentation and gave constructive input to 

Mr. Kratzner who has been outreaching to surrounding neighbors for a while now. Neighbors brought 

up many issues, including traffic from the complex and use of the existing alley for incoming and 

outgoing cars, questions regarding the ventilation process for the underground parking structure, and 

discussion about the three shops on the ground level. Towards the end of the meeting, Bob Halavi, the 

owner-developer felt comfortable enough to speak for a few minutes.  

 

President's Report: Martin announced Alek Bartrosouf, Mobility Director for Councilmember Mike 

Bonin, will be the guest speaker for our May meeting, and that for the final meeting this NWNA year, 

Councilmember Bonin will be our guest speaker.  

 

Adjournment: 9:00 PM  

 
 

 


